
 

 

IḶISAĠVIK COLLEGE RECEIVES $90,000 CONTRIBUTION FROM CONOCOPHILLIPS 
ALASKA 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - May 9, 2024 

Utqiaġvik (Barrow), Alaska (May 9, 2024) – Iḷisaġvik College is pleased to express its 

sincere appreciation to ConocoPhillips Alaska for their continued support and generous 

contribution of $90,000. Since 2013, ConocoPhillips Alaska has been a steadfast supporter 

of Ilisagvik College, and the college is grateful for their unwavering commitment to 

Iḷisaġvik’s mission. 

The funds donated by ConocoPhillips Alaska will be allocated toward workforce development, 

student scholarships, and pre-college summer camp programs. Every dollar helps support 

tribal higher education, which is essential to each students’ future success as leaders, 

business owners, innovators, and workforce participants. 

Iḷisaġvik College remains dedicated to delivering the best possible education to its students, 

and this commitment is facilitated by the support of organizations like ConocoPhillips 

Alaska.  

President of Iḷisaġvik College, Justina Wilhelm said, “Quyanaqpak ConocoPhillips Alaska for 

continuing your support in 2024. Your generosity promotes our students' success, strengthens 

our community, and exemplifies the generosity of Alaska corporations and businesses. 

ConocoPhillips goes above and beyond maintaining their consistent support through regular 

visits to our campus and remaining in communication throughout the year. We are incredibly 

grateful for their generous support. On behalf of our Board of Trustees, staff, faculty, and most 

importantly, our students, quyanaqpauraq!” 

Iḷisaġvik College extends its sincerest thanks to ConocoPhillips Alaska for their continued 

support and partnership. This impactful gift makes a meaningful difference in the lives of our 

students and the communities that Iḷisaġvik serves. 

About Iḷisaġvik College Iḷisaġvik College is Alaska’s only tribal college and is located in the 

northernmost village in the United States, Utqiaġvik (Barrow). Iḷisaġvik College provides quality 

post-secondary academic, career, and technical education in a learning environment that 

perpetuates and strengthens Iñupiat culture, language, values, and traditions. It is dedicated to 

serving its students and developing a well-educated and trained workforce who meet the 

human resource needs of North Slope employers and the state of Alaska. 

About ConocoPhillips Alaska ConocoPhillips is a global energy company with a long and 

proud history in Alaska. ConocoPhillips and its predecessor companies have been 

exploring for oil and creating economic opportunities in Alaska for more than 50 years, 

developing Alaska’s resources responsibly while producing needed energy. Helping 



 

 

improve the quality of life in the communities they serve is a fundamental value for 

ConocoPhillips and their employees. ConocoPhillips Alaska does that by funding worthy 

causes like Ilisagvik College, by lending a helping hand where it’s needed most, and by 

working diligently to build inclusive, honest, and respectful relationships with our 

stakeholders. 

Iḷisaġvik College Contact:  

Caitlin Walls 

Executive Director of Institutional Advancement 

907.319.8755 

caitlin.walls@ilisagvik.edu 
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